OCR UPDATE

NWAC is still waiting to hear OCR’s response to NWAC’s response about a
complaint that focused on women’s basketball teams not playing in prime time.
NWAC requested OCR to provide information as to who filed the complaint. OCR
denied that request.

Title IX survey to review and edit.

Present at the Winter Conference.

EB recommends or makes a statement regarding double headers (soccer and
basketball)

TUITION WAIVER UPDATE

NWAC held multiple sessions with ADs regarding tuition waiver information.
There were three concerns that ADs needed to have addressed:
o Coding of the waivers
o Would there be flexibility given to schools too when awarding LOI’s to
individual students?
o Can scholarship money be used to cover the remaining fees specific to
building fees and student activity fees?
Coding of waivers is not an NWAC issue. It is an issue between the institutions and
the SBCTC.
After weeks of waiting to hear from the SBCTC, on 11/20/24, they provided
information regarding flexibility schools will have when awarding LOls. See the
attachment.
Need direction on whether scholarship money may be used to cover the remaining
fees specific to the building and student activities fees.



